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Welcome back! I am so happy you all are here! It is going to be a great school
year. I would like to take this time to inform you of a few things.

Newsletter: Our classroom newsletter will go home once a month. If anything
arises between newsletters, I will send a message via Class Dojo or email. I send it
electronically so if you need to have a paper copy, please send a note in your child's
BEE folder. I also upload the newsletter o our class website.

Communication: This is key to a successful school year. The fastest and best way
to reach me is messaging on Class Dojo. Email is checked first thing in the
morning, during my prep time and again at the end of the day. I also sneak a peek
from home. :) If you have an emergency, please call the office and they can reach
me wherever we are.

Snack: Students need to bring their own snack every day. They can bring in a small
container labeled with your child’'s name to store in the classroom. Snack will be at
10:40 every day.

Lunch: Lunch and recess are from 12:45-1:20.

Water Bottles: They are allowed in the classroom as long as they have a pop top,
not a twist off top. Water only, please and thank you! They will bring them home
each day.

Specials Schedule:

Monday: Library and Gym

Tuesday: STEAM

Wednesday: STEAM

Thursday: Library checkout and Technology

Friday: Gym

Again, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Let's get started!

Mrs. Hobson :)
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